
Weekly Update 

Friday 30th April  

   Please email schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk if you require support in accessing this newsletter in an 

alternative format. 

Dear Families and Friends,  

This week we have been carrying out full lesson observations. It has been a delight for me of course, as I 

have had the pleasure of seeing the children’s learning.  

Part of the focus for our school development plan, in addition to reintegrating the children after the 

lockdown, was to experiment with lesson design, and use all adults to greater effect. I am thrilled to be able 

to report such a range of interventions happening at Shefford Lower School that dovetail into and onto 

lessons. The teachers are weaving these into the main focus of lessons and teaching assistants are working 

with teacher planning to ensure that everything in interlinked.  

You will know from our previous communications last year, that our ‘Connected Curriculum’ is something we 

are very proud of. We have the overview visible for you on our website, and last year the staff developed 

‘coherence documents’ to plan each unit to take advantage of links between subjects. The lockdown meant 

that we have been delivering those plans over a longer period of time, but what has been helpful with that 

time, is the opportunity to reflect on the curriculum. Mr Wakefield, our senior leader for curriculum, has 

been working with our subject leaders, and with National educationalists like Mary Myatt, to hone the best 

aspects of the curriculum. We have benefited hugely from the aspects you have told us work well at home 

too. We have used this to develop a new intervention with Mindfit, and will be rolling this out next.  

As our school moves to become Shefford Primary School in 2023, we are ensuring that the resources and 

planning fit with future year groups. Our governors have approved the three year budget plan to ensure we 

can resource all areas, and place an emphasis on music in the next few years. This has been impacted most 

by the pandemic, and our provision is to ensure all pupils leave Shefford having had the opportunity to play 

pitched instruments and to compose, as well as appreciate a wide range of music.  

Reading will never be far from our gaze and we continue to shore up books resources for each subject area, 

and encourage as much reading as possible in all its forms. Our brains privilege story, and this is why story 

helps us to learn in so many ways. Thank you to all the parents who have read for us, or bought a book from 

the Amazon wishlist.  

Could you be part of our parent focus group? On May 25th I would like to meet with parents. I have set aside 

a morning time, and an evening time, as I know this helps accommodate family and/or working parents. 

Please do contact the office and sign up. It’s vital we have this line of communication with you all, especially 

as we move closer to that 2023 timeline of becoming Shefford Primary School.  

Have a wonderful bank holiday weekend, 

Pamela Finch 

mailto:schooloffice@shefford.cbeds.co.uk


Values  

The values from April 13th —April 30th are Cooperation and Sharing  

Team work, playing a part whether large or small, encouraging each other to be included and feel  

valued.  Sharing games, sharing equipment, sharing feelings, sharing friends.  Understanding what 

might make others reluctant to share or cooperate and helping each other overcome these barriers. 

I’d like to say a BIG thank you to those parents and carers who have already approached us or recorded a story 

for the school. 

As you already know, we are always looking at ways to promote and encourage reading at our school and 

would love your help with this. 

If any parents or carers are willing to read a story or part of a story for us to share with our children, that would 

be very much appreciated.  This can be in the form of a voice recording or a video and we will provide you with 

texts which we are hoping to promote in school.  This will be a fantastic opportunity for children to be exposed 

to different voices and expressions, as well as really driving  home the message that everybody loves to read!  

If you are interested, please let either myself or the office know. 

 

Special Mention to Freya from Cedar Class. 

Freya received the Commissioner’s Commendation Award for stepping up, in a time of 

need, to care for her Grandfather. 

 

House Points and Attendance  

Well done to the winning houses, and  last week for house points and attendance! 

W/E 23.04.21 

House Points 

Earth—966 
Air—886 
Fire—874 

Water—676 

House Attendance 

Water 98.61 
Air—97.57 
Fire 97.30 

Earth—96.63 

Thank you, 

Miss Sharma 

English Leader 



Phone Calls Home 

Teachers will be making phone calls home every week to let parents and carers know how well 

their child has been working and for showing school values! Keep up the good work Shefford 

Lower!  

W/C 19/04/20 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                           

 

 

Reception 

Peach — Morgan P 

Pear— Isha H 

Plum— Ethan R 

Year 1  

Chestnut— Emily 

Holly— Sofya C 

Sycamore— Jacob H 

 

Year 2  

Maple— Summer C 

Oak— Lara R 

Willow— Caidan L 

Year 3  

Cedar— Amber J 

Elm— William H-M 

Hawthorn— Bailey 

Year 4 

Ash— Annelise P 

Beech— Phoebe J 

Hazel— Neveah C  



Shefford Sporting Successes W/C 26th April 2021 

We celebrate children’s sporting successes from home as well as those in 

school. As clubs begin to start up again, please send us photos of your 

child’s certificates and/or medals which will be displayed on our PE cele-

bration board and celebrated in assembly.  

 

This week the children have been having a go at a squat jump challenge.  These are the children who made the most  
improvement over the week  

 

Holly—Chloe and Oscar 

Sycamore— Elisa and 

Matthew 

Chestnut— Luca and Esme 

Next week the children will have a go at a skipping challenge! 



Finer Diners 

Congratulations to the children below who have been recognised as a Finer Diner week ending 23rd April, 

for displaying good manners and values at lunchtime: 

Year 2 

Joshua B 

Jake M 

Grace S 

Poppy R 











Community News 

Please note, the following events/activities are run independently 

of Shefford Lower. 







Diary Dates  
(further dates will be added and these will be in bold italics) 

Summer Term 2021 
3rd May Bank Holiday 

4th May Virtual Parents Evening 

5th May Cherry Virtual Parents Evening 

6th May Virtual Parents Evening 

12th and 13th May Year 1 Hearing Screening 

12th—14th May Year 4 Leavers Activities 

13th May Year 4 Frontier Day Trip 

14th May Year 4 Frontier Day Trip 

17th—21st May Walk to School Week 

31st May—4th June Half Term 

7th June Children return 

2nd July Transition (Move Up) Day 

22nd July Last day of Term 

  


